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Potential Online Safety Risk for Children 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have recently become aware of some of our children gaining access to and discussing the Netflix show, Squid 
Game. 

Whilst the show itself is rated 15 and is unsuitable for viewing for our children, it appears that there are now 
online games (eg. Roblox), memes and social media (Tik Tok and You Tube) producing content based on the show. 

Some of these apps and online games convey the violence of the show, some of which use original footage. At 
school, we’ll continue to monitor this as usual, and support children where we need to. However, to be more 
aware of the current advice, please click on the link below to find out more: 

‘Squid Game’ Trending across Platforms: What Parents Need to Know | National Online Safety 

 

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/wakeupwednesday/squid-game-trending-across-platforms-what-parents-need-to-know

